[image: image1.png]





Statement 

By 

Mr. Hamid Ahmadi

Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran

Before

Working Group on UPR

38th Session

Review of Namibia
Geneva, 03 May 2021

بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

 Iran welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Namibia to this UPR session. 

 
We commend Namibia’s progress in increasing women and girls access to education. 

The efforts of Namibia to prevent torture by submitting the Prevention and Combatting of Torture Bill is a welcome step that should be appreciated. 

Madam President, 

Iran recommends that Namibia: 
1- Continue its efforts to eradicate extreme poverty; 

2- Enhance its efforts to prevent children of poor families from dropping out of school and to ensure their remaining in the education system; 

3- Strengthen its measures  to combat HIV/AIDS and improve the quality patient care.
We wish Namibia a successful review. 

I thank you. 
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